
 

 
City of Marine City 

Safe Drinking Water Project 
Construction Update-March 31, 2025 

 
For the week of March 31st, work will continue along N. Parker, N. 3rd, West Blvd. (between Parker and S. Belle 
River), and Alger Street near the intersection of S. Belle River and Chartier.  Starting approximately April 2nd, work 
will begin on Hill Street.  
 
Individual new water service connections are also expected to begin for properties on 3rd street and Cottrell Street.  
During this time, residents will experience some short-term water service disruptions while individual service 
connections are made.  These interruptions should be brief, taking a few hours each to complete during which time 
water service will not be available until the new connections are complete.  All efforts will be taken to provide as 
much advance notification to affected homes as possible. 
 
Beginning approximately the week of April 7th, crews will begin pulverizing West Blvd from King Road to M-29, 
6th Street, 5th Street, Butler Street, Lowe Street, and Hanover Street in preparation of underground work. 
   
Also, a reminder that the project contractor is responsible for maintaining streets in a drivable/passable condition 
daily and will make necessary repairs to ensure these conditions.  If you experience any issues, please let the City 
know as soon as possible. 
 

• RUBBUSH COLLECTION-Emterra has been instructed to continue curb collection service within work 
areas and the contractor will work to allow for continued access on collection day.  If residents have homes 
located on or near corner lots, we ask that you consider placing your containers on the adjacent side street, if 
at all possible, to reduce the possibility of a missed collection.  If for some reason your trash is not collected, 
please contact the DPW direct at 810-765-9711 and we will make accommodations to have your container(s) 
emptied. 

• SERVICE INTERRUPTIONS- If you experience a water service issues, please contact the DPW Office or 
City Hall Direct by calling      810-765-9711 (DPW) or 810-765-8846 (City Hall).  If the event occurs 
outside of normal workday hours (Monday-Friday 7:30am-4:30pm), please call the St Clair County Central 
Dispatch non-emergency line at 810-985-8115  

 
If you experience any unusual construction issues or have general questions regarding the project, please contact the 
City by calling 810-643-1018 or 810-765-8846 during normal workday hours.  For regular updates on this project, 
visit our website at https://www.cityofmarinecity.org/DWSRFProject 
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